
26th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y5 Chesil Oracy Project performance at Weymouth Pavilion

On Wednesday 24th April, The Chesil Literacy Project led by Dorset Council, is hosting an exciting Oracy Project for
children in Year 5 from schools across Weymouth and Portland. Our Year 5 children have been invited to perform ‘The
Jabberwocky’ in front of a live audience on The Weymouth Pavilion Stage.

On the day of the performance, your child and their teachers will travel to and from the pavilion theatre by minibus.
Please ensure your child arrives at school promptly in order to leave school by 8.45am at the very latest.

Please provide your child with a snack and packed lunch. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like
us to provide a packed lunch please complete the packed lunch request on the consent form. Full Academy uniform is to
be worn.

Parents are invited to watch the performance at the Pavilion. We do hope that you are able to attend to see your child
perform with their peer group. Other primary schools across Weymouth and Portland will also be performing, so
parents will get to hear a variety of poems performed during the morning.

The morning performance will begin at 10.30am, with doors open to parents from 10am onwards. The performance will
finish by 12.30pm. Please note, there will be no charge for you to attend this performance.

In order to reserve the correct amount of seats ahead of the performance, please complete the form by 12pm
Wednesday 17th April. We cannot wait to see our Atlantic children perform on the Weymouth Pavilion Stage.

Yours faithfully

Miss J Cornell
Primary Head of Castle Cove House
English Lead

https://forms.gle/qoGjxD7moopUsazCA
https://forms.gle/qoGjxD7moopUsazCA

